
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Newsletter - 2nd November 2018 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely half-term break.   

 

We apologise for any confusion caused by school dinners on Monday.  We would like to clarify 

that if your child would like pizza on a Monday please ensure you select the vegetarian option.   

 

Poppy merchandise will be on sale from the office next week if your child would like 

to purchase anything. 

 

Could we kindly remind all parents and carers to be mindful of where they are parking when 

they are dropping off and collecting their children.  We have had issues regarding blocked 

driveways so please ensure you are not blocking driveways.  We appreciate your support with 

this matter. 

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the first  

instance, they will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley   

Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeys.norfolk.sch.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@walpolecrosskeys.norfolk.sch.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

 Bridget Jones visited us on Monday for 

our assembly. 

 Unfortunately due to such wet weather 

yesterday the St Clements Cross  

 Country competition had to be  

 cancelled.  We will let you know once a 

 new date has been confirmed. 

Monday 

Sally Beadle Assembly 

Fencing Club (all Years) 

Tuesday 

Gymnastics  

Wednesday 

Lunchtime Multiplication Club  

Football Club (Years 1-6) 

Handwriting Club (Years 2-6) 

Thursday 

Parent Consultations  

Friday 

Road Safety Talks (Years R-4) 



 Gymnastics (Years 2-6):  Please ensure permission slips are in the 

office by Monday 5th November.  

 Parent Consultations (8/11):  If you would like to meet with your 

child’s teacher please ensure you book with the office. 

 Photographs:  Should you wish to place any orders please do so online or via the 

office by Monday 12th November. 

 Immunisations (16/11 Years R-5):  Please return your form to let us know if you 

are consenting to this vaccination no later than Wednesday 14th November. 

 Evacuees Christmas (4/12 Year 5 & 6):  Please ensure you return permission 

slips and make payments no later than Monday 26th November. 

 Christmas Lunch (14/12):  If your child would like to book this lunch please  

 return the booking slip by Friday 30th November at the latest. 

Awards 

This week’s stars are: 

Mia (YrR) and Ben (Yr3) 

Behaviour certificates were 

awarded to: 

Bluebell (Yr1) and Daisy-Rae (Yr4)  

Well done everybody 

A t t e n d a n c e 
w/c 29th October 2018:   

 Reception:   87% 

 Year 1:    97% 

 Year 2:    94% 

 Year 3:    100% 

 Year 4:    81% 

 Year 5:   89% 

 Year 6:    90% 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy:  The Governors of Walpole Cross Keys Primary School hold regular 

meetings in which they discuss and make decisions concerning the curriculum, school policies and 

many other issues directly affecting the well-being of the children at the school.  Being a school 

Governor involves having a privileged insight into the running of the school and any prospective 

Governor must understand the need for confidentiality.  The Governing Body will also expect that 

any new governor would be willing to attend a short training course.  Please consider whether you 

might make a good Governor and if you are interested in applying please pop to the office for an 

application form.  Should there be more applicants than spaces available, an election will be held.  

Closing date for applications is Monday 19th November 2018. 

Midday Supervisor, Clenchwarton Primary School:  If you are interested please contact 

Clenchwarton School on 01553 775035 for more information. 

Ladybirds Preschool Administration Vacancy:  Details regarding this vacancy can be found on the 

school noticeboard. 

Congratulations 

Years 3—100% 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Thursday 8th November Parent Consultations 

Friday 9th November Road Safety Talk  

with Catherine Leigh (Years R & 4) 

Monday 12th November World War II Showcase 

Springwood High School 6pm 

Tuesday 13th November Cluster Sportshall Athletics (Years 5/6) 

St Clement High School 4:00pm-6:00pm 

*letter to follow* 

Wednesday 14th November School Nurse Visit (Year 6) 

Friday 16th November  PTA Meeting 9:15am  

(parents/carers welcome to attend) 

SSP Tag Rugby Final (Years 5&6) 

West Norfolk Rugby Club 10am-12 

*letter to follow* 

Immunisations Years R/1/2/3/4/5 

Monday 19th November KLFM Visiting 

Sleeps Til Santa Recording 

Monday 3rd December Cluster Swimming Gala (Years 4/5/6) 

St James Swimming Pool 9:30am-11:30am 

*letter to follow* 

Tuesday 4th December Evacuees Christmas Workshop (Year 5/6) 

Friday 7th December Christmas Fayre 2:30pm 

Monday 10th December Whole School Pantomime Trip 

King’s Lynn Corn Exchange 

Wednesday 12th December Christmas Play 2:00pm 

Thursday 13th December Christmas Play 2:00pm 

Friday 14th December  Christmas Lunch (please book) 

Wednesday 19th December School Closed (Inset Day) 

Thursday 20th December School Closed (Half Term) 

Thursday 3rd January 2019 Back to School (Spring Term 1) 


